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The meeting commenced at 7.00pm. 

 
1 To Accept Apologies for Absence: Chris Williams (County Councillor) and Ian Wilson (Clerk).  

 
Present: Cllr. Tim Smith-Vincent (Chairman), Cllr. Penny Gardner, Cllr. Clare Rankin, Cllr. Peter 
Wilkins, Cllr Sophie Stephens, District Councillor John Feilding.  12 members of the public. 

 
2 Approval of minutes 2020:  No Parish Assembly was held in 2020. 
 
3 Matters arising from the minutes of the last Annual Parish Meeting: None 
 
4 Parish Council Chairman’s Report – Councillor Smith-Vincent spoke of the work undertaken during 

the last 12 month which had included: 
 

   Production of the Radway Information booklet 
   A new bench located off the Tysoe Road 
   Purchase of a new mower 
   Purchase of an outdoor table tennis table with the support of a grant from   

  Warwickshire County Council and the Chamber’s Trust 
   Successful grant application to Caring for the Cotswold for help with the restoration of 

  the old St Peter’s graveyard    
 
6 District Councillor John Feilding Invited to speak.  
 
7 Issues of Particular Local Importance 

 
Considerable discussion took place about the proposed planning application at Apple Cross Fields 
for the erection of a large agricultural building.  The application is within the parish of Tysoe but 
residents voiced several objections to the proposal which would be raised with the Tysoe PC. 
 
Concern was raised about speeding through the village particularly along Tysoe Road.  It was 
agreed that the PC would contact County Highways to request that the white road SLOW signs 
need to be reinstated and some of the 30mph repeater signs need replacing. 

 
8 Other Matters Raised by an Elector of the Parish: A resident thanked the Chairman and the other 
 Councillors for their hard work through a difficult 12 months and the management of the budget 
 particularly the reduction in the precept. 
 

The meeting closed at 8.00pm.  
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